February 17, 1977

Mr. Edward Kalustian

36 Columbia Road

Arlington, Massachusetts 02174

Dear Mr. Kalustian:

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift
of $100 for that purpose.

Qur Receipt dHo. 26067 is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director
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